
 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
Eugene Mayor and City Council 
The City Manager's Office 
101 West 10th Avenue, 
Suite 203 
Eugene, OR 97401 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council, 
  
The Neighborhood Leaders Council (NLC) passed the following motion at our March 22, 2022 
meeting concerning Eugene’s HB 2001 implementation: 
 

MOVED: The Neighborhood Leaders Council requests the City Council to direct staff 
to develop for City Council's consideration an alternative proposal for code 
amendments that conforms to the HB 2001 minimum requirements. We suggest that the 
Council then take the necessary time to consider adopting future middle housing 
standards that will demonstrably meet the goals of the Housing Implementation 
Pipeline. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jackson Kellogg 
NLC Co Chair 






